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To Whom It May Concern:

Tawanda Murray worked as a Parent Mentor for the Safe Babies Court Program for about 8 months.  Her departure was at no fault of her own, as the grant was revised.

She worked well meeting our families at their point of struggle. At times she was the main source of assistance to ease family’s frustrations with the court process.  She was extremely organized and could effectively multi-task working with a number of families at one time. Her most positive attribute was her willingness to go above and beyond.

Tawanda would be a great asset to a potential employer.  I recommend her for any future endeavor she chooses to pursue.  Feel free to call with any follow up questions.
Sincerely,
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Jill M. Overton, MSP

Safe Babies Court Coordinator

100 Woodland St

Nashville, TN 37213

O:  615-880-2370

jillmoverton@jis.nashville.org 
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